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Year 11 Prom – Wednesday 19th June 2024 
Ramside Hall, Carrville, Durham, DH1 1TD 

 
 

Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted to confirm that our Year 11 Prom will take place on Wednesday 19th June 2024 
from 7pm in the Bishop’s Suite at the Ramside Hall. As in previous years, students will need to 
make their own transport arrangements to and from the event. The Prom will finish promptly at 
11pm and all students must be collected by this time.  
 
The cost of attending the Prom is £40 which includes: 
 

 A glass of non-alcoholic punch on arrival 
 A traditional two course meal 
 Decorations for the room and tables 
 A disco 

 
If you would like your child to attend the event you will need to make a payment of £40 on 
ParentPay using your usual log in details. Payments must be received by Friday 17th May 2024. In 
making your payment, you will also be consenting to your child attending the event. 
 
You will also be consenting to the behavioural expectations of both the school and Ramside Hall as 
an external venue. Security staff are in operation at the venue for the safety of all attendees. 
Security staff will not permit alcohol, vapes, cigarettes or any banned or illegal items to be brought 
into our Prom suite. Please ensure you have communicated this to your child, as searches will take 
place upon entry to the venue. 
 
I must also remind all parents that attending the Prom is a privilege that can be revoked. The 
school reserves the right to remove a place to any student whose behaviour or attendance gives 
significant cause for concern, before or during the event. Prom is the highlight of many young 
people’s school career, and we hope that our students will remember their Prom for many years. 
We expect all of our students to behave responsibly and respectfully and to enjoy what we hope is 
an evening of fun, celebration and making memories. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr L Mence 
Assistant Headteacher 


